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Meeting opened by Chair, Sam Gonzalez at 11:40 am. 

We discussed merging the Mecklenburg and Wake LRPC’s and having the meetings after the State UCC 

meetings. There would be five per year. The meetings would move around the State. (def keep in the 

Charlotte/Triangle/Raleigh area-Marc W) 

There was discussion about shortening the LRPC letter. Currently it is three pages in length. Consolidate 

the information. Otherwise if will most likely end up in the trash. Take out some of the discussion about 

penalties.  (Shawn B) 

We want to make sure that the letter goes to anyone who needs it-not just excavators, utility 

companies, etc. Everyone agreed that if their company is not complying, then they should get the letter 

as well. No one would be exempted.  

There are questions about who would do the administrative work. That would be Ann, Kevin, and Tami. 

We would NOT be going through all the tickets. We would only look at tickets once we received a 

concern.  

There was discussion about doing a pilot project in the Meck/Wake area. (Dan B) 

There will need to be more discussion at the June meeting.  

 

Meeting closed at 12:22. 

 

 


